
 

 
 
March 9, 2015 
 
Re: Request for ECCN (Export Control Classification Number) 
 
From:  David Dougherty, Global Director of EHS 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The United States Bureau of Industry Security (BIS) issues ECCN numbers for 
products that are exported.  The ECCN describes the items and indicates 
licensing requirements for the product.  All ECCNs are listed in the Commerce 
Control List (CCL).   Weld-On® PVC, CPVC and ABS solvent cements and 
primers for plastic piping systems are not included on the CCL.  As a result, they 
are given the general classification of EAR99. Products classified as EAR99 do 
not require a license in most situations. However, if you plan to export an EAR99 
item to an embargoed country, to an end-user of concern, or in support of a 
prohibited end-use, you may be required to obtain a license. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


